
 

 

 

Happy New Year to our wonderful Punnetts Town 
Community! As we step into this fresh year, we’re 
greeted by the delightful sight of snowdrops 
blooming and daffodils  poking their noses through 
the earth, reminding us that the hope of spring is 
just round the corner. It’s a time for renewal and joy and we 
can’t wait to share all the exciting news and events we have 
in store for you!  
You will find our newsletter and all upcoming events on our 
lovely new website and we have a brand new Punnetts Town 
Village Hall Facebook Group so please take a look!  
https://punnettstownvillagehall.org  
 
Last October we kicked off with a well-attended Punnetts 
Town get-together that allowed us to meet neighbours old 
and new, sharing memories and capturing the essence of our 
vibrant community through photos. 
 Later that month, our annual bonfire and fireworks night 
proved to be a spectacular highlight! With the weather on 
our side, we enjoyed an evening filled with stunning 
fireworks and good company, raising an impressive £1,850. 
for the village hall—our best total yet! 
 A huge thank you goes to Jack Vockins and all the 
volunteers, as well as our generous local business sponsors. 
The local school children added to the festivities with their 
delightful guys and pumpkins, which truly brightened up the 
display. We would love to have some extra hands for clean-
up next year to keep the fun going!  
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In November, our quiz night  brought  everyone together 
for a night of laughter and friendly competition, raising 
£338 for the hall. It was great fun so we encourage every-
one to book early for the next one—you won't want to miss 
out! 
Finally, our Rag Rug exhibition was a resounding success,  
inspiring many attendees to try their hand at this creative 
craft. We’re pleased to report that we received a £100 
donation to the village hall from this event as well. 

 
Thank you to everyone who participated and contributed to 
these wonderful events.  

Now to even more community fun in the year 
ahead!  

First up, mark your calendars for our Annual Jumble Sale 
on Saturday, March 15th, at 2 PM! It’s the perfect oppor-
tunity to clear out those cobwebs and donate any unwanted 
items—or even repurpose those gifts that didn’t quite hit 
the mark this Christmas! We’d also greatly appreciate 
some helping hands for cleanup around 3:30 PM.   

 

Next, join us for a Board Games Night on Saturday, March 
29th, starting at 7:30 PM! Bring your favourite board 
games, along with your drinks and nibbles, and join us for 
an evening filled with good company and giggles. A suggest-
ed donation of £5 will go towards the hall. 

 

Finally, don’t miss our popular Quiz Night on Friday, March 
21st, at 7:30 PM, featuring a delicious Fish and Chip sup-
per! It’s always great fun, full of friendly competition and 
laughter. Teams of up to 6 people. Please remember to 
book your spot by calling Maggie on 01435 830645 no later 
than March 19th. £12 a head covers entrance and food. 

 

Coffee mornings take place every two weeks at the Hall 
and are a lovely opportunity to have a warm cupper and 
piece of cake over a natter with friends. The next one is 
Friday 14th February, 10:30 to 12:30, everyone is welcome. 
Please call Janice for further details on 01435 831645.    
 
 
If anyone would like to offer any ideas, events, help or an-
ything else they can think of please phone   Maggie on 
830645 and she will pass it on to the committee who wel-
come the feedback. 
 
A Big Thank You to Tom Burleigh for kindly volunteering 
to print our newsletters for us! 

Looking forward to seeing you at some of our events! 
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